
FROM: Melissa Kops, AIA, LEED AP BD+C, LFA, CPHD 
CT Energy Efficiency Board Member 
Municipal Representative, Residential Committee Chair 

 

DATE: November 18, 2022 

 

TO:  Emily Rice 
 Executive Secretary 
 CT Energy Efficiency Board 

 

RE:  Condition of Approval #13 Letter 

 

I approve of the content of the letter, but I take exception to the target market share for single-family 
attached projects. My dissenting opinion is below: 

 

As the 2022-2024 conservation and load management plan calls for a transition to residential new 
construction all-electric incentives, the transition should have started before July 2023, and even 
accounting for projects that enter the pipeline prior to July 2023, the 2024 market share target of all-
electric single-family attached projects should be at least 75%. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Melissa Kops, AIA, LEED AP BD+C, LFA, CPHD 

 


